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Our district is proud to be helping out with the Assembly in Sioux Center. While it’s not in our
district, a few of our members have stepped up to help since there is not an active Al-Anon
group in Sioux Center. It’s been a great opportunity for service!

Our Monday night group, New Hope AFG, has switched to in-person for the summer/fall. While
they don’t have a GR, they are an active group with members in area service. If you are in the
Okoboji/Iowa Great Lakes area for vacation this summer, be sure to check them out!

We are trying something new this summer, and a digital billboard went live in the Okoboji area
on June 1st. During June our (WSO-approved) message will rotate with other ads and invite
people who have a loved one struggling with Alcohol to try our program. We are hopeful that
we will reach people who are seeking help.

It’s a great year in District 2!

In service,

Luanne T.


